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​ Friday 18th July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to attend our Year 6 Expectations Meeting on Tuesday, 

23rd September 2025, which will take place in the main hall from 4:00pm to 4:45pm. 

During the meeting, we will provide important information about the year ahead, including: 

●​ The Autumn term curriculum 

●​ School uniform and PE kit expectations, including designated PE days 

●​ Homework expectations 

●​ SATs preparation and expectations 

●​ Key dates for the Year 6 residential trip (School Journey) 

●​ A reminder of the secondary school transfer process 

We strongly encourage you to attend, as the session will offer valuable insights into how we 

will support your child’s learning and development throughout this crucial year. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind regards​
 ​ The Year 6 Team 
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